
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Milano, 21 september 2001 
 
 
 
Dear Jenny Lou, 
 
after speaking with Francesca Kaufamm about a possible show of Nic Hess in 
Milan at Viafarini, I kindly ask you to give this invitation to the artist in order to 
see if it is possible to program a show of him for this season. 
I understand that this is not the moment we have energies to plan things, after what 
happened in U.S.A., but we have to continue! 
 
His galleristies together with me, -and I like his work very much- imagined that Nic 
would really appreciate the space of Viafarini, first of all for its architectural 
features and also for the organization character. 
 
Viafarini in Milan is a non-profit space, ideal for site-specific installations. It 
recently put up exhibitions with Mona Hatoum, Asta Gröting, Jimmie Durham, 
Vito Acconci, Rosemarie Trockel and Tobias Rehberger whereby each project was 
produced here in Italy. Viafarini is wellknown in Italy for its activities especially 
for promoting the emerging young Italian artists. 
 
I would be very please to do a project with Nic Hess in the period May – June, opening around 
the 10th-15th of May. 
 
I enclose photos of the space with installations by Mona Hatoum, Rosemarie 
Trockel, Tobias Rehberger., Letizia Cariello. 
 
If you like to know more, don’t esitate to contact us. 
 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 


